October 19, 2018

Mr. Dan Duchniak
General Manager
Waukesha Water Utility
115 Delafield Street
Waukesha, WI 53188

Re: Request for Public Water Main Loop Extension and New Fire Hydrant(s)

Dear Dan,

Boldt and New Perspective Senior Living are proposing to develop and construct a 128 unit, 3 story senior
living facility at the southwest corner of WI-59 and East Broadway in Waukesha, WI on property currently
owned by Salem United Methodist Church. The project will require the extension of the Waukesha Water
Utility 8-inch diameter public water main loop and installation of fire hydrants.

On behalf of Boldt and New Perspective Senior Living, Boldt Holdings, LLC would respectfully request the
extension of the public water main loop to be located within a water main easement to be granted to the
Waukesha Water Utility per the approximate location on the attached Draft site utility plan for the project.
It is anticipated that the water main loop construction and new fire hydrant(s) installation will occur in 2019.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. Should you have any questions or require clarification,
please call me directly at (414) 305-4930.

Sincerely,
Chris Buday

Owners Representative

Boldt Holdings, LLC

1110 N Old World Third Street, Suite 610
Milwaukee, WI 53203

Phone: (414) 305-4930

Email: Chris.Buday @Boldt.com

Cc: Boldt, New Perspective Senior Living



